
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/17/2019 9:00:00 AM

First name: Steven

Last name: Perry

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Protect the Tongass and Chugach national forests

 

Dear Secretary Perdue,

 

STOP the U.S. Forest Service's proposed assault on the Roadless Rule. I fully support 100% preserving the

roadless areas in the Tongass and Chugach national forests to prevent road building, logging, and other

development. I care about this issue and want you to stop the Forest Service from this reckless, senseless plan

to forever adversely impact the old growth and habitats of Tongass and Chugach national forests. The Roadless

Rule works and needs to remain in place for these forests.

 

Sincerely,

 

Steven Perry

 

Fairview, Oregon

 

[Position]


